
Mountain State Lacrosse

Marion County Parks and Recreation Commission will be hosting Lacrosse Skills Clinics for rising 5th

through rising 9th grade, boys and girls.

The Boys Clinic will be held on July 22nd

9am-1pm (check-in begins at 8am)

The Girls Clinic will be held on July 29th

5pm-9pm (check-in begins at 4pm)

Both Clinics will take place at East-West Stadium, and will feature instruction from College Level players
and coaches. The instructors will be assisted by current Fairmont Senior High School Players

Both clinics will be geared toward the beginner player and will offer a fundamental knowledge of the
game, along with the basic skill set needed to play.

Each participant should bring their own lacrosse equipment, including mouth guard. A limited supply of
equipment will be available, for beginners, who may not have their own.

Each participant will receive quality instruction, along with a clinic t-shirt and pool passes.

Registration is open now. Parents can register their child in the MCPARC office, located at 1000 Cole St.,
in Fairmont or by requesting a registration form via email from stingo.mcparc@gmail.com

MCPARC office hours are Monday-Friday 8:30-4:30

The registration fee is $25. Goalies attend for free. All fees will be due on the day of the clinic.

For more information call 304-363-7037
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